
 
 

Trapped NPL Boy’s Player’s (2010’s) playing 
with 2011’s for the Fall 2024 season. 

 

A "Trapped Player" is an 8th grader who is a member of a U15 
team, which typically consists of 9th graders. For the upcoming 
2024/2025 season, this would be an 8th grade boy who has a 2010 
birth year.  
 
This pertains to 8th grade boys that are 2010’s born between 
September 1st, 2010, to December 31st, 2010. 
 
The player is called a "trapped" player because U15 club teams do 
not have a typical fall season; thus, they are “trapped” on a team 
that starts in November.  
 
A maximum of five 2010 “trapped players” can be rostered on a 
2011 NPL roster.  The 2010 players must be on the 2 rosters 
submitted at the NPL Match. 
 
This only applies to the NISL league play. 
 
This does NOT APPLY to the Spring 2025 boy’s season  
 


